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	Healthy Snacks.
Both classes enjoy having the opportunity to choose which food they would like for snack, the children enjoyed making healthy pancake faces with lots of different fruit.
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	Using our Senses.
We have enjoyed using our senses by taking part in lots of fun activities, we really enjoyed playing with Gelli-Baff,  we thought it felt jiggly and squishy!
Victor enjoyed playing with mud. 
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	Art Attack!
We had lots of fun making models with clay, the children were very creative and enjoyed getting their hands messy. Scarlett made a lovely ladybird with her clay.
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	The children are encouraged to try different food although we decided that crocodile teeth might be a little bit too crunchy for us so we decided to stick with more familiar food! 
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	Jo Jingles came to visit.
As part of our Christmas party Jo Jingles came for a visit, we had lots of fun singing, dancing and playing musical instruments.

One of our favourite activities was to catch bubbles and snowballs.
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	We love to bake.
Both classes made a lovely pumpkin pie, this was a good opportunity for us to follow instructions and work as part of a team. Some of us thought the pie tasted yummy!!
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	Our First Nativity.
All the parents enjoyed coming to see us perform in our Nativity, our acting and singing abilities were fantastic and at times we changed the script to add some humour.
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	Santa!
At the end of our Christmas party we had a special visitor, Santa said we had been such good boys and girls that he had brought us all a present, to say thank you we sang him a song.
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